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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  MARCH 7, 2018  

                    

 
DEKALB COUNTY COURTHOUSE, INCLUDING BOARD OF 

EQUALIZATION AND CLERK OF SUPERIOR COURT, WILL CLOSE 

AT NOON WEDNESDAY, MARCH 7, 2018 DUE TO WATER MAIN 

BREAK 
  

DECATUR, GA – DeKalb County Courthouse, including Board of Equalization and Clerk of 

Superior Court, will close at Noon on Wednesday, March 7, 2018 due to water main break. 

Board of Equalization hearings will be rescheduled. Please check our website at 

www.dksuperiorclerk.com for updates.  
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